
 
 

 
 NEWS LETTER #03 

JUNE 2006 

 

LAST CALL FOR THE PARTY OF A LIFETIME 
So, we are in whirlwind city at the moment and time is tick tick ticking away! 
 
5 weeks to go for us but more importantly 
less that 2 weeks until the party...and we'd love to see you there! 
 
Friday July 7 from 8pm till 2am 
SnookerCentre Zevenaar 
Molenstraat 78  6901 CG Zevenaar  0316-526937 
 
hence this mail... 
 
You've been invited but we haven't heard if you are coming or not 
please let us know...either way...asap 
 
If this is all news to you, or you've binned our last mail, then the rest  
of the blurb that we sent out in May is underneath. 
Refresh you minds about the run of events... 
 
Cheers 
Son and Ali. 
 
Ericalaan 3 
6823 HV Arnhem 
026-3519232 
www.tour.tk | what a wonderful world tour 

 

 
 


